
 

February Business Meeting 

Wednesday, the 16th at 8 p.m. 
For all church members! Every other month at 8 p.m. 

 

True Memorial Baptist Church 

 
 
 

Touching Lives with Scripture  
 

 

 

 

February 13, 2022 

 

 

 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Psalm 96:1-4a 

Prayer of Invocation 

Worship in Song 

Sharing of Favorite Scripture Passages & Testimonies 

Hymn # 554 “I’ll Fly Away” 

Offering 

Children’s Choir “If I Were a Butterfly”* 

Message – The Day of the Lord 

Hymn # 551 “Soon and Very Soon” 

Benediction 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

*Children’s Church - After the Children’s Choir, children are 

dismissed for Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery and toddler 

rooms are open throughout the service. 

This Week -  
Tuesday Morning Prayer - Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to a time 
of prayer with Pastor Rick in the church library.   
 

 

Youth Group! - All teens, 7th through 12th grade, are invited Tuesday 
evenings 6:30-8:30 p.m.!  Games, Bible lesson, snacks and discussions. 
 

Keepers of TRUE Faith - All children 4 years old thru 6th grade are 
invited Wednesdays 6:30 –8 p.m.! Crafts, games, snacks and Bible lessons!   
No Keepers on February 23th, see you on March 2nd! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next Sunday!  Sunday School! 9:30 a.m. Children’s classes 
downstairs, teens in the loft and the adults in  the Sanctuary! 

 

Operation Christmas Child   Start collecting items now!  You may 
assemble your own box or donate items and we will assemble!   
 

Include in boxes: toys, personal toiletry items, crayons, 
pencils, paper, socks and such.  Add a “Wow” item! 
Something like a doll, beading kit, ball or other spectacular 
item. No war toys, candy or toothpaste. 
 

The message of Salvation, in the child’s own language will be added. Boxes are 
delivered throughout the world to children in need. In many areas a weekly 
Bible study is then offered. Shoe boxes will be collected the beginning of 
November, for stories of how shoe boxes have impacted the lives of the 
children or for more information please visit :  samaritanspurse.org 
 

 

Reminder  to all committees and groups; during the heating season, 
please close ALL doors on the lower level when you leave the church.   
 

 

 

 

Volunteers for Next week – February 20th 

Children’s Church –Kasey Hall & Halie Lewis   Nursery – Mary Allyson & John Hall 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road,  

Rochester, NH 03866-1001 

truememorial.org  (603) 332-3131 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

March 20th at 5 PM  
Everyone is invited to a  

Soup, Chowder and Chili Potluck Dinner.   
Dinner will be followed by the movie,  

from the Voice of the Martyrs…. 
 

 

 

This movie, although dealing with historical events, is not appropriate for 

younger children, we will have a movie and activities  

set up elsewhere in the building. 
 

Sign up in the foyer to bring a chili, soup or chowder to share.   

We will have the rest! Sign up is also online (truememorial.org and click 

on the event on the calendar) 

 


